
Dear Friends of the Arizona FFA Foundation,

Agricultural Education and the FFA are making a tremendous impact on youth and the
Arizona agriculture industry.  Each day across Arizona, students are preparing for careers
in agriculture and will become our future skilled workforce, entrepreneurs and leaders in
the food, fiber and natural resources industry.

On May 15, 2021, we will be hosting a trap shoot to raise money for agricultural education
and FFA.   We are excited for this chance to come together as a community and help
support this vital youth leadership organization in Arizona!

On behalf of the Arizona Agricultural Education/FFA Foundation Board of Directors, we
would like to request your support.  Will you please contribute an item to our raffle?  If
you are unable to make a donation to the raffle, would you be interested in making a
monetary donation to the Arizona FFA Foundation?

By the grace of our donors, the  Foundation raises funds annually which directly benefit
the more than FFA 10,000 members from across Arizona.  

If you are able to give, our volunteers or staff will arrange for pick-up of your item(s).  If
it can be mailed (i.e. gift certificates/ gift cards) please send to Arizona Agricultural
Education/FFA Foundation, PO Box 5310, Glendale, AZ 85312. 

Please feel free to contact Rochell Planty, our Executive Director with questions. She can
be reached at rochell@azffafoundation.org or (602) 705-9211.

By giving an item you are helping smart, talented and determined young people become
the leaders we need for tomorrow.

Thank you for your time and consideration. 

Sincerely,

We are a 501 (c)3 not-for-
profit organization. 

Our TAX ID is 86-0531662

Steve Goucher
Trap Shoot Chair

Brett Cameron
Trap Shoot Co-Chair

PO Box 5310 
Glendale, AZ 85312

(602) 705-9211


